NOTICE TO BIDDERS

The receiving of sealed proposals for KUHIO HIGHWAY SHORT-TERM
IMPROVEMENTS, KUAMOO ROAD TO TEMPORARY KAPAA BYPASS
ROAD, FEDERAL-AID PROJECT NO. NH-056-1(50), DISTRICT OF
KAWAIHAU, ISLAND OF KAUAI, at the Contracts Office, Department of
Transportation, 869 Punchbowl Street, Honolulu, Hawaii 96813, or at the
Office of the District Engineer — Kauai, 1720 Haleukana Street, Lihue, Hawaii
96766, is hereby re-scheduled for 2:00 P.M., December 5, 2019, at which time

and place they will be publicly opened and read.
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